
 Body Worn Camera 

In accordance with the New Jersey Attorney General Directive, the Point Pleasant Beach Police 

Department is hereby providing public notice of utilization of body worn cameras (BWCs) to assist 

agency personnel in the performance of their duties by providing an accurate and unbiased recorded 

account of an incident or a public interaction. The BWC program is intended to further community trust, 

respect citizen privacy and promote public safety.  

As shown in these photos, BWCs will be worn on the outer clothing within the upper to middle torso 

area to ensure unobstructed recordings 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


